
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       

       NEWSLETTER 

          13th October 2023 

 

              IMPORTANT DATES 

 October 

17th 3:30pm to 6pm Parents/carers evening in the main 

hall 

18th 3:30pm to 6pm Parents/carers evening in the main 

hall 

19th Year 2  King and Queen Day.  Dress up as a King or 
Queen and visit to Tudor House for a Castles and Canon      

workshop 

20th 9:05am Harvest collective 

23rd to Friday 27th half term holidays 

30th School photographs 

31st  9am Coffee drop in  -  Internet Safety 

31st  2:45pm Pre-loved uniform sale by the glass doors 

November 

2nd Years 1 & 2 to St Mary’s school to see a performance 

of “Peace at last” 

17th Children in Need day — more information to follow 

December 

6th  Christmas performance — timings to be confirmed 

 

Week 2 for school lunches next week 

Christian value of our fortnight 

This week the children have been thinking 
about the value of ‘Courage’. Courage is 
being brave enough to do what you say 
even when you are afraid. During the week 
the children have also been thinking about 
harvest and how farmers show courage in 
their work. We have also been encouraging 
children to think about recycling. 

Half term is 23rd October 

till 27th October. Children will return to 

school after the half term on Monday 

30th October at 8:30am  

This week’s Lovely Hat winners 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please see the attached flyer for 
more information 

Creators Gabriela 

Trailblazers  Mario 

Innovators Rheannon 

Discoverers Jayla  

Green Adv Alex 

Blue Adv Lewis 

Explorers  Kaiyen 

Pioneers Talea 



   SAFEGUARDING CORNER 

This week we have been considering the importance of 
our Mental Wellbeing as it was World Mental Health Day. 

https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-
engagement/world-mental-health-day 

In school we have reminded the children about how important 
our mental health is and have used our school poster. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every Tuesday we are running a coffee drop in for parents and 
carers at 9am in the school building. You can come along and 
chat to Claire and Chrissy, as well as meet other families. We 
will be running some themed events where we will all be      
discussing a specific topic and sharing some tips and          
resources.  

31st October - Internet safety 

7th November - open session 

14th November - dealing with anger 

21st November - open session  

28th November - understanding sensory needs 

5th December - festive session  

School Attendance Matters!  

Week Beginning 2nd October 2023 

Creators    98.6% 

Trailblazers   99.7% 

Innovators   97.2% 

Discoverers   93.5% 

Blue Adventurers  97.6% 

Green Adventurers  95.2% 

Explorers   95.3% 

Pioneers    85.7% 

 

Whole School          95.6%   

Well Done Trailblazers 

       Lateness    

Week Beginning 2nd October 2023 

Creators    0 children late 

Trailblazers   0 children late 

Innovators   1 child late 

Discoverers   2 children late 

Blue Adventurers  1 child late 

Green Adventurers  0 children late 

Explorers                         2 children late 

Pioneers                           1 child late 

 

Last week there were 11 instances of lateness by 7 

children and 4 hours and 15 minutes of learning time 

were lost due to lateness.     

 
 

Please remember that you must inform us if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.                    

Please contact us before 9:15am. You can phone us 023 80 385122, use the ParentMail app or email us at  

southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

 Please remember good attendance and punctuality are really important! 
Hope Community School 
Central Hall, St Mary Street, Southampton, SO14 1NF 
Principal: Mr Steve Wright   
Tel: 02380 385122   E: Southampton@hopecommunityschool.org   W: www.hopecommunityschool.org 
 

https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/world-mental-health-day
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/world-mental-health-day

